
-----Original Message----- 
From: tfortuny@cox.net [mailto:tfortuny@cox.net]  
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 7:03 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Regulation 6 Notification Procedures 
 
I am deeply concerned about the pollution of groundwater, ponds, lakes and Buffalo River due to factory 
farming. I have a friend that works closely with this issue (who will remain anonymous). He informed me 
that the testing from a Canadian company was rigged in favor of a major factory farming corporation. 
Can you say "bought"? His fear of reprisal keeps him quiet. I have also spoken with a newspaper 
reporter in Ponca, and was dismayed at the apathy and ignorance on this matter. How long Arkansas will 
remain "The Natural State" is in question. He argued with me about the FACT that Tourism is important 
to his town and the Buffalo River. He assumed that I was against eating PORK, which I am not. I hope 
people take their blinders off and smell the coffee. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter. 
 
Margaret Fortuny 
Rogers, AR 
 


